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22-10-2018
To whom it may concern,
My name is Joshua Lynch and I have become intrigued at the prospect of a summer internship for the year 2019. I am aware of the excellence and prestige of your firm. I am adamant that I would be an excellent addition to Mason Hayes and Curran Law Firm. 
It is understandable that only a select few may be chosen to participate in the Summer Internship process. As a result, it is important that a certain uniqueness should be present in those who apply. I am currently in my third and final year of my bachelor of law honours degree in Griffith College. I have maintained a 2.1 average throughout covering several aspects of the legal system which have been mentioned throughout my C.V which has been attached. 
The uniqueness which I possess would be my inclusion and participation of the Innocence Project for the following year. Several dozen applied for a place within this Project and only ten have been chosen. I am lucky enough to be a part of an event with such a rich history especially with the recent exoneration of Harry Gleeson. 
I would be vehemently honoured to be chosen for the internship programme for the summer of 2019 and look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Regards, 
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